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JSE AGRICULTURAL PRODUCTS MARKET NOTICE

Number
A784
Date

19 April 2007
Data loss by Financial Sector Charter Council

The Financial Sector Charter (FSC) Council has informed us of problems experienced with data captured by members onto the FSC web application (http://reporting.fscharter.co.za/) as part of the FSC reporting process.  After going through an extensive data recovery process, the Council believes that there is now only about 4% of the data that has not been recovered.

The data has apparently been affected in different ways by the failure, depending on what stage of data capture the institution was at in the reporting process. The Council has indicated that despite the relatively low data loss percentage, the nature of the loss necessitates verification of the data by submitting organisations. It has therefore requested that all organisations, that have captured their data electronically to the web application prior to 10 April 2007 to please re-check the submitted data, to ensure that what is displayed is consistent with what was entered. Those organisations that had already completed their submission and pressed the SUBMIT button, will be contacted separately by the Council as to how to proceed.  This is apparently because of the manner in which the data loss has affected their submission.
The FSC Council and the service provider have implemented back-up procedures to ensure that something of this nature does not happen again.  The Council has asked that all queries relating to this be directed to:  info@fscharter.co.za
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